

28th November 1985

Penny Ashbrook Cinema of Women 27 Clerkenwell Close London ECIR OAT

Dear Penny,

ANNE DEVLIN

Thank you for your letter of 7th November and the press cuttings.

I have now had an opportunity to discuss your proposal with Alan and we would be prepared to increase our offer from £15,000 to £17,500. However, Alan would like to be able to schedule the film for transmission in April 1986 - is this possible?

I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely,

Poonam Sharma

Contracts Assistant Programme ACOUISITION

cc: Alan Fountain Ann Harris